
 

 

The Year 5 Spring Term Letter 
 
 

Happy New Year and welcome back school. We hope you have all had a truly 
wonderful Christmas break and are looking forward to the term ahead and with a bit 
of luck, a more normal 2021.  We have planned a range of activities around our topic 
for the term—Anglo Saxons. Below you will find what we will be covering across all 
subjects this term. 
 

 
Literacy -  All of our Literacy teaching will follow a text based approach 
   which will at times will feature elements of Mantle of the  
   Expert. Core skills time will focus on spelling, punctuation,  
   grammar and handwriting.  
             Our first unit this term will be based upon  
   Stormbreaker by Anthony Horowitz 

  
Numeracy - Fraction, Number, Addition and Subtraction and Multiplication  
   and Division 
    
Science -  Properties and Changes of Materials 
 
R.E -    What would Jesus do? And What did Jesus do to save Human  
   Beings?   
       
Topic -  Anglo Saxons 
 
Art/D&T -  Anglo-Saxon Shelters and Brooches 
 
Computing -  Internet Research and Basic Skills 
 
P.E -   Hockey and Dance 
‘ 
Music -  Body Beats Percussion 
 
French -   Sport and The Body 
  
  
P.E kit will be worn to school on Mondays and Thursdays for our designated 
PE lessons. 
 
We don’t assign homework however we do have non-negotiables here at 
Christ Church which are daily times table practice, learning spellings and 5 
minutes of reading.  
 
Spelling tests take place every other Friday. 
  
If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact us. We are both 
looking forward to an interesting and enjoyable 2021. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Pearce & Mrs McCann 


